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EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 

Dear Providers, 

 

This is to inform you, that our laboratory has resumed the capillary blood lead level testing.  

As you may know, this test has been discontinued for the past several months due to manufacturer’s 

recall. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Please discard any collection vials you may have on site or return them to the 

public health laboratory. Please, contact the laboratory to receive the new lot of collection vials. We 

will be providing them on as needed basis and will make sure you have a sufficient amount on hands.  

To request the collection kits, please contact the main laboratory number at 707-784-4410, also feel 

free to leave a message. The test information and the requisition form for blood lead testing could be 

found on the laboratory website 

https://www.solanocounty.com/depts/ph/bureaus/laboratory/default.asp 

 

Please contact us if you need further assistance.  

We appreciate your partnership, 

 

With kind regards, 

Beatrix Kapusinszky, Ph.D., PHLD(ABB) 
Laboratory Director 
Napa-Solano-Yolo-Marin-Mendocino County Public Health Laboratory 
2201 Courage Drive, MS 9-200 
Fairfield, CA 94533 
Phone: 707-784-4410  
Cell: 707-718-8569 
Fax: 707-423-1979 
E-mail: bskapusinszky@solanocounty.com 
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